
April 8, 2021 

The Editor 

World Journal of Transplantation 

Dear Editor, 

Ref: Manuscript ID: 65048 

Thank you for your kind review and letter indicating the need for revision and resubmission, and the 

conditional acceptance of the above referenced invited manuscript for publication in the World Journal 

of Transplantation. We are most grateful for the opportunity to do so. 

We have made the following changes to the manuscript: 

1. We have simplified the language according to your instructions, so that sentences are not too long, 

one sentence contains only one point, paragraphs are kept short etc… Grammar has been checked and 

phrases altered to enhance clarity. We hope these changes will meet the English language standards of 

the journal. 

2. There are a total of 8 self-citations among the references in the manuscript. These citations were very 

carefully chosen, add substantially to the content, and appropriately reflect our expertise in the field. 

They are non-repetitive. The citations are less than 10% of the total number of 125 references. There 

are a substantial number of recent references to reflect currency of the information provided. 

Thank you again. We look forward to an early favorable response. 

Sincerely, 

G V Ramesh Prasad 

Corresponding Author 


